City of Concord Green St. Concord, NH 03301 Mayor Jim Bouley

December 21, 2021

Dear Mayor Bouley,

We hope that this letter finds you in good health and spirits.

In November of this year my husband and I purchased a vacant lot (32 Village St., Concord, N.H.) next to our home at 30 Village St. The reason we decided to purchase the property is because we noticed what appeared to be a homeless person(s) camping on the vacant lot. In January of 2022 we are having all of the large pine trees removed due to our recent discovery and also because over the years there have been numerous dangerous situations with falling branches from the pine trees.

We are writing to you to, to request that the city remove the 2 large pine trees that are on the corner of Village St. and Abbott Rd. a strip of land owned by the City of Concord because they sit on the edge of our property. We would also like to know if we can acquire that small track of land.

Warm Regards,

Donna & Peter Maryton

603-568-1861 Pett A Mars

RECEIVED

DEC 2 2 2021



r 22, 2021

0.04 Miles

0.02